
Comments for 7/21 County Council Meeting 

 

Re: “Enhanced Covid Testing” 

As residents of Montgomery County, we thank you for taking action to make free testing 

available. Please implement testing by identifying and following recommended 

approaches that are tailored to communities disproportionately impacted by COVID-19. 

We support Councilmember Navarro’s added paragraph:  

The Executive must analyze each part of the plan from a health equity lens to 

ensure the critical infrastructure and the necessary capacity is in place to 

successfully provide quality and equitable health services to our diverse 

communities in a linguistically and culturally responsive manner. 
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https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/COUNCIL/Resources/Files/agenda/col/2020/20200721/20200721_AG.pdf

